
 

June 24, 2024 
 
 
Dear Friends, 
 
The 2024 Regional Forum season is under way! 
 
On behalf of the General Service Board of Alcoholics Anonymous, I cordially invite you to one or more of our 
Regional Forums. Whether the forum is hosted by your region, or in another region, we hope you can attend. 
Regional Forums are provided at no cost. 
 
General Service Board trustees, AA World Service directors and AA Grapevine directors, as well as staff and other 
employees of GSO and Grapevine will be available at the Forums to share experience, respond to questions and 
hear suggestions. The mix of first-time forum attendees and those who come to see old friends and spread the 
message of the value of service always makes for a lively weekend. 
 
We look forward to the upcoming forums: 
 

Western Canada Regional Forum; Vernon, British Columbia; May 10-12 
Pacific Regional Forum; Las Vegas, Nevada; July 12-14 

Eastern Canada Regional Forum; Ottawa, Ontario; August 23-25 
Regional Forum; Biloxi, Mississippi; December 6-8 

 
Detailed information including the registration process is available at the following link: 
https://www.aa.org/pages/en_US/regional-and-local-forums. 
 
For questions, please contact Eileen A. Regional Forums Coordinator at regionalforums@aa.org, or at (212) 870-
3120. 
 
For questions about the forum registration process please contact Attallah Sophas Meetings Events and Travel 
Services (METS) Production Specialist at sophasa@aa.org or (212) 870-2730. 
 
I look forward to seeing you this year at one or more of the Regional Forums!  
 
In fellowship, 
 

 
 
Scott H. 
General Service Board Chairperson 

https://www.aa.org/pages/en_US/regional-and-local-forums

